
ANNUNCIATION HOMELESS MINISTRY 

give water save lives 

 

Help those experiencing homelessness stay hydrated during the hot summer 
months by donating to our annual Summer Water Drive. Please help care for 
our environment by donating water in cartons (“Justwater”, “Boxed Water,” and 
“Flow”) instead of plastic bottles. You can buy or order boxed water in most 
grocery stores or online.  

Also, if you have any new reusable water bottles you would like to donate, 
please place your donations in the Homeless Ministry Basket on the Mezzanine 
level by the bookstore.  

Thank you to all those who have already made donations! 

Please note: Our next scheduled serving date at Aviator Park is Thursday, June 
29th. Please sign up here to join us if you are able!  

The Annunciation Homeless Ministry serves on the 5th Thursday of each month 
with 5 Thursdays. Please mark your calendars for the remaining 2023 dates 
(6/29, 8/31, 11/30) and join us if you can. Also, if you are available and would 
like to serve on any other Thursday, please contact Angela Godshall for more 
information.  

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/30e084caaad2ca5fc1-homeless3#/

